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Mr. Lionel S. Johns, Assistant Director
Office of Technology Assessment
Congress of the United States
Washington, D. C. 20510

Dear Mr. Johns:

Your June 11, 1980 letter requested that the NRC Staff provide assistance
to your staff in order for you to obtain information on nuclear power plant
standardization. As you know, several discussions have been held between
our staffs and I understand that July 16, 1980 has been agreed upon for our
staffs to discuss nuclear power plant standardization in more detail.

Based on the information that you are seeking, as outlined in your June 11,
1980 letter, I believe that such a meeting will! help to clarify most of your
staff's questions. Of course, we will make all of the standardization docu-
mentation available to your staff and consultant.

Should your staff need any additicnal information, Mr. James R. Miller of
my staff will be happy to assist you. Mr. Miller can be reached on (301)-
492-7014.

Sincerely,
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{. ©. Denton
Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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